MATHCOUNTS

[bookmark: _GoBack]Wednesday, September 21st, the MATHCOUNTS program will begin.  These sessions take place weekly from 3:15-4:15pm.  (NOTE: Conflicts with after-school sports practices will be reviewed and resolved.)  MATHCOUNTS is a wonderful program compiled by the National Society of Professional Engineers which exposes those with natural mathematical abilities and/or interest to advanced mathematical topics.  There is no admittance test and all are welcome regardless of math grades.  All that is required is a sincere interest in the material being presented and a willingness to try.  This program aids in the preparation and training of the IC math teams not only for the MATHCOUNTS competition in February but also for the several math competitions the IC Junior High is currently participating in throughout the school year.
